
Warm greetings from Tsinghua University. We hope you are keeping well and staying safe. 

We would like to inform you that our first virtual summer school, Tsinghua Global Summer School 
(GSS) 2020, Toward a Post-Pandemic World, is going to be held from July 20 to 28, 2020. 

Tsinghua GSS offers students a unique interdisciplinary platform to be immersed and inspired. 
Supported by 16 Tsinghua departments and institutions, this summer school is a 20-credit-hour 
program covering diverse topics including economy, education, society, climate change, and leader-
ship. Through a tailor-made curriculum featuring both theoretical lectures and innovative and interac-
tive cultural activities, participants will explore the interconnected challenges facing China and the 
world today. Students who complete the 16-credit hours and fulfill all learning requirements will gain 
1 academic credit. They may also have the chance to earn an extra MOOC certificate if they complete 
the MOOC component of the program.

With high appreciation of our long-lasting cooperation, we will grant qualified students full scholar-
ships for Tsinghua GSS. We would be very grateful if you could spread the information among your 
students. 

The application deadline is July 15, 2020.

Attached is the program information. To find more details about Tsinghua GSS and to apply, please 
click on the following link: http://goglobal.tsinghua.edu.cn/program/gss.tsinghua.edu.cn

We thank you for your kind cooperation to promote Tsinghua GSS within your University. Should you 
have any questions, please contact us at experiencing-china@tsinghua.edu.cn.  

With our sincere thanks and warmest regards, 

Dear colleagues and friends,

Professor YANG Bin
Vice President and Provost
Tsinghua University

Professor XUE Lan
Faculty Chair, Tsinghua GSS
Dean, Schwarzman College

Professor LI Jinliang
Dean, Tsinghua GSS
Dean, International Affairs


